
Announcements  

Thursday, November 17, 2022 

A Day  

Good Morning Arrowhead!  

 
The Arrowhead E Sports club will have an open gym time from 3-5pm today, November 17th in 
the North Campus library.  Everyone is welcome to come and play.  Bring your own devices and 
games.  Our winter season is coming up soon and will start in January.  Anybody interested in 
signing up to play Rocket League for our team should come to the library today after school or 
let Mr. Skaros or Mr. Flesch know. 

 

 
Do you dream of getting your acceptance letter from a certain owl to a certain school of 
magic? Well, sorry, you will have to keep waiting but auditions for the Drama Department’s 
Winter Play Puffs (Or Seven Increasingly Eventful Years at a Certain School of Magic and 
Magic) are coming SOON! This is a zany, laugh-out-loud parody of all things Potter (without 
actually using those pesky copyrighted names!). All are welcome to audition! Auditions are 
Monday, November 28 and/or Tuesday, November 29. Callbacks are Friday, December 2. 
More information and audition monologues can be found on the Drama Department website. 
Contact Mrs. Markano or Mrs. Elmergreen for more information. 
 
 
Art Club meets Today, November 17th from 3-5pm in room SC room 324  
 
 
 


